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Village of Johnson Creek 

Public Hearing on Amendments to Comprehensive Plan 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Johnson Creek Village Board and Plan Commission will hold a public 

hearing on Monday September 22, 2025, at 5:00 PM. The public hearing will take place at a joint 

meeting of the Village Board and Plan Commission.  

 

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on proposed amendments to the “Village of 

Johnson Creek Comprehensive Plan.” The Comprehensive Plan sets the policy for the growth, 

development, and preservation of the community. The proposed amendments only affect the 

Future Land Use Map of the Plan document. The proposed amendments involve the following: 

1. Designation of Parcel 008-0715-0712-002 at N6840 Old 26 Rd as Planned Mixed Use on the 

Future Land Use Map. 

The Comprehensive Plan and the proposed amendments are available for review online at 

www.vi.johnsoncreek.wi.gov. Written comments on the proposed amendments to the 

Comprehensive Plan should be submitted before the public hearing date to the Village 

Administrator (villageadministrator@ vi.johnsoncreek.wi.gov). All written comments will be 

forwarded to the Village Board and Plan Commission. 

 

Dated this 19th day of August 2025. 

     

Kyle Ellefson 

Village Administrator 

 


